Carson City to test emergency
preparedness at Capitol

On Nov. 14 from 8am to approximately 1llam, the Department of
Public Safety-Capitol Police Division will be conducting a
full scale exercise of its emergency preparedness at Nevada's
Capitol.

The exercise will involve all employees assigned to the Nevada
State Capitol. The Capitol will be closed to the general
public during this exercise.

During the exercise, a safety perimeter will be maintained by
the Nevada Highway Patrol and Carson City sheriff’s deputies.
There will be a presence of emergency vehicles from the Carson
City area directly related and involved with the exercise.
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